
 

 

Memorandum 21:40 
 
Date: July 21, 2021 
 
To: Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Vacancies on CAUT Francophones’ Committee 
 

 
 
 
The CAUT Executive Committee is seeking your assistance to fill three vacancies on the 
Francophones’ Committee for a 3-year term that will expire in May 2024. When a vacancy on the 
Committee arises, our procedures call for the Executive Committee to appoint a replacement after 
consulting with member associations.  
 
Members of the Francophones’ Committee are appointed by and report to the Executive Committee 
of CAUT to advise on concerns of francophone academic staff at francophone, bilingual, and 
anglophone institutions. The terms of reference and current list of committee members are 
available on the CAUT website. 
 
Nominations should be submitted by email to CAUTnominations-candidaturesACPPU@caut.ca by 
August 31, 2021.  
 
 
Nominations of members of marginalized groups are encouraged, including: Aboriginal peoples; 
persons with disabilities, people who identify as LGBTQ2S; racialized people, and women. 
 
 

https://www.caut.ca/about-us/committees/francophones-committee
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